
 

COMMONWEALTH OF KENTUCKY 

BEFORE THE PUBLIC SERVICE COMMISSION 
 

In the Matter of: 

ELECTRONIC FARMDALE WATER  

DISTRICT’S UNACCOUNTED-FOR 

WATER LOSS REDUCTION PLAN, 

SURCHARGE AND MONITORING 

 

) 
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) 
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NOTICE OF FILING 
 

Pursuant to Ordering paragraph 5 of the Kentucky Public Service 

Commission’s (the “Commission”) July 7, 2020 Order in Case No. 2020-00217, 

which incorporated into the record of this proceeding by reference Finding 

paragraph 5 of the Commission’s July 7, 2020 Order in Case No. 2020-00021, 

Farmdale Water District (“Farmdale District”) gives notice of filing its Notice of 

Surcharge Fee Cessation. 

      Respectfully submitted,  

       

      Felisa S. Moore 

                                                          Stoll Keenon Ogden PLLC  

                                                          300 West Vine Street, Suite 2100 

                                                          Lexington, Kentucky 40507  

                                                          Telephone: (859) 231-3000 

                                                          felisa.moore@skofirm.com  

             

                                                          Damon R. Talley 

            Stoll Keenon Ogden, PLLC 

            P.O. Box 150 

            Hodgenville, KY  42748-0150 

        Telephone: (270) 358-3187 

                                                          damon.talley@skofirm.com 

      Counsel for Farmdale Water District 

 

Dated: July 26, 2024                           
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Notification of Surcharge Fee Cessation 
 

 Farmdale District last billed its customers the Surcharge Fee on July 25, 2024.  

Finding paragraph 5 of the Commission’s July 7, 2020 Order in Case No. 2020-

00021, the rate adjustment proceeding which gave rise to the Water Loss Reduction 

Surcharge, states: “Farmdale District should be authorized to assess a monthly 

surcharge of $3.00 per customer for 48 months,  or until $380,000 has been assessed, 

whichever occurs first. . .”1  Farmdale District first billed its customers for the 

Surcharge on August 27, 2020.2    Farmdale assessed the Surcharge on customer 

bills for 48 months and did not exceed the maximum $380,000. Farmdale District 

has arranged with its billing software provider to remove the Surcharge Fee from the 

customer bills beginning with the August 26, 2024 bill.  

 Farmdale District will continue to file Monthly Water Loss Reports and 

Monthly Surcharge Activity Reports, along with Surcharge Account bank 

statements, into the record of this proceeding until all Surcharge proceeds are 

expended, pursuant to the Commission’s July 7, 2020 Order in this proceeding. 

 

 
1 Case No. 2020-00021, Electronic Alternative Rate Adjustment Filing of Farmdale Water District, (Ky. PSC July 7, 

2020) finding 5 at 8. 

 
2 See Farmdale District’s Monthly Water Loss Surcharge Activity Report, filed Sept. 17, 2020. 


